
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 24, 1997 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Noel H. Twyman 

P.O. Box 8854 

Rancho Santa Fe, CA  92067 

 

Dear Noel: 

 

As we discussed by phone today, I was very unhappy to see that I was cited as a source  on page 386 

of your book Bloody Treason, which suggests that I had conveyed information to David Lifton about 

classified information. 

 

I want the record to be perfectly clear that I never have provided any information to anyone, other 

than security-cleared government officials, about the substance of any redaction.  I take my security 

oath very seriously and I deeply regret that anyone would suggest anything to the contrary. 

 

I appreciate your having expressed your regrets on the unfortunate passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

cc:  David Lifton 


